
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF SERVICE LINE WITH GALVENIZED REQUIRING REPLACEMENT STATUS 
 
The US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) requires water systems to develop an inventory of all service 
line pipes in their water distribution system and classify the materials of their service line pipes as either Lead, 
Galvanized Requiring Replacement (GRR), Non-Lead, or Lead Status Unknown.  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

  
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


